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The 2nd Symposium of the Association to Renew Research and Education 
in Economics and Finance (AREF) will take place on 25-26 June 2019 at 
the University of Fribourg. The theme of the symposium is “Pluralism in 
Economics and Finance: state of the art” and it is aimed at students, 
researchers and professors, as well as to anyone else interested.

Topics:
 Pluralism of schools of thought
 Pluralism of methods
 Pluralism of disciplines
 Pluralisms: a prospective view

Speaker:    
Prof. Gilles Campagnolo (FR/Uni Aix-Marseille); Prof. Marc Chesney (CH/
Uni-ZH); Prof. Paul Dembinski (CH/Uni-FR); Michael Derrer (CH/HSLU); 
Institut Veblen; Prof. Nils Goldschmidt (DE/Uni Siegen); Jean Laville 
(Swiss Sustainable Finance); Dr. Virgile Perret (CH/Obsfin); Prof. Helge 
Peukert (DE/Uni Siegen); Rethinking Economics Switzerland.

Participation:
Interested persons are invited to contact Virgile Perret to confirm their  
participation and receive the programme, at the following address:   
aref@unifr.ch 

Public conference, “Ten years after the crisis, where are we? ”,  
Tuesday 25 June, 17h–19h, with the support of the Ambros Lüthi Foundation


